
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

November 26, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 88 1st Revised Sheet No. 88 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 88.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 88.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 88.2 Original Sheet No. 88.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 88.3 Original Sheet No. 88.3 
 Original Sheet No. 88.4 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 171.4 Original Sheet No. 171.4 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued November 26, 2013 to become effective on and after December 26, 2013.    
 
The Company is requesting that the Commission grant Company’s request to modify its Rider SR – Solar 
Rebate Electric Power Purchases From Qualified Net Metering Units tariffs.   
 
The Company is also requesting a waiver of the Commission’s rule 4 CSR 240-20.100 to facilitate establishing 
a reservation queue whereby the Company may commit solar rebate funding for a specific customer application.  
This change is necessary to facilitate an orderly market for solar installations by retail customers. 
 
Finally, Company is requesting that the tariffs and rule waiver be granted expedited treatment. 
 
This filing does not constitute completion of all aspects of the stipulation and the parties continue to work 
together to establish the specific rebate queue information that will be posted on the Company’s website. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Dan Beck, MPSC 
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